Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
The council's policy on elective home education (EHE) was last updated in April 2015 and is due for review in Mar 2016. The guidelines for local authorities on EHE state: "Home education organisations and home educating parents should be involved in this process of review."  (paragraph 4.10)

Please would you confirm:

a) who is responsible for conducting reviews of the council's EHE policy,

Council Officers, Senior Management and Elected Members.
b) the designations of the council officials who were involved in the last review,
EHE Adviser and Raising Achievement Lead Adviser

c) which home education organisations were involved in the review, and the nature of their involvement,
None in the review of 2015. This comment was an addition at that time.

d) how many home educating parents were involved in the review, and the nature of their involvement,

None in the review of 2015. This comment was an addition at that time.

e) how you intend to involve home education organisations and home educating parents in the review next March.

Local residents who home educate will be offered the opportunity to discuss the policy though the newly established network meetings. 

National Bodies, the Regional Body in Staffordshire and the Elective Home Education Association will all be given the opportunity to contribute

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


